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This memo includes an overview of the Guided Pathways Work Plan instructions. The Work 

Plan is due on March 30, 2018 through an online portal, in which the Chancellor’s Office is 

working to house all statewide plans. At this time, however, a Word and PDF version of the 

plan are being released for use in preparation of the online version. The Work Plan, as 

outlined in Education Code Section 88922(c)(3), represents the final required component 

before the guided pathways funding can be allocated in April of 2018. This funding 

demonstrates a commitment from the legislature, Governor, and the Chancellor to support 

the colleges’ efforts to transform using the guided pathways model. This model has shown 

tremendous promise in other states, and since California educates 25% of all community 

college students in the nation, the influence of the reform here has the potential to 

meaningfully impact the experience of many students. As outlined in the 

http://californiacommunitycolleges.cccco.edu/Portals/0/Reports/vision-for-success.pdf


If questions arise regarding the Work Plan or other issues related to guided pathways 

implementation, please use the following email address: guidedpathwaysinfo@cccco.edu. 
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